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Policy 

The University of the Incarnate Word welcomes persons of diverse backgrounds and is therefore committed to 

providing reasonable accommodations for students wanting to attend religious observances even though they may 

conflict with university class meetings, assignments, or examinations.  This policy is intended to ensure that both 

faculty and students are fully aware of their rights and responsibilities in the accommodation of students' religious 

observances. 

 

Policy Requirements 

1. Notification of Faculty 

Students must inform instructors in writing at least two weeks before the religious holy days or 

religious activities, but preferably at the beginning of the semester, to enable planning and coordination 

of class assignments and examinations.  
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